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One cold rainy day 
and fall day Anna 
Leah and Sam  were 
walking in the woods 
with their dog Ava . 
Mom never lets them 
go to Grandma house. 
They will get hurt by 
snakes,thous and 
wasps  ." I'm  Smart 
"Sam said. I known 
ware to go .  Sam said 
. There are the green 
business and 
leaves .The kids 
skipped in the woods 
with a smile on their 
face . AnnaLeah told 
Sam "We should of 
told mom we were 
going to grandma 
house today ." They 
got to grandma 
house.







They lots their toy at 
1:00 pm going to 
grandma house.Then 
they said "  
Grandma !" "Kids are 
you two ok ." "Yes we 
are grandma ." " Did 
you tell mom ? " " 
No ." You two should 
call mom." "Ok ". The 
kids  whey sad . But 
know one would lien 
to them. They thought 
they hate them. But 
they was sad mom, 
dad ,grandma won't 
lien to them .but they 
were just thinking.



"So they called mom 
and dad can you bring 
close and toys." " 
Yes .""  Ok mom and 
bring the truck ." " 
yes ."  " Ok mom we 
will stay here ." Do not 
go in the woods 
without a group up. 
Tell group up you are 
going away from 
home.






